
  

ANNUAL COUNCIL – 20 MAY 2015 
 
 
MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS 
 
 
Question 1 
 
Councillor P Phillips to ask the Executive Member for Finance: 
 
Can the Executive Member for Finance, when he has settled into his new 
role, supply me with a written response on whether East Herts Council will 
be bringing forward another planning application for development of a 
Community Centre on the hugely valued public open space next to 
Watermill Lane, Bengeo, following the withdrawal of a recent application? 
 
 
Question 2 
 
Councillor H Drake to ask the Leader of the Council: 
 
Would the Leader please confirm this Council's commitment to the training 
and ongoing development of both new and returning councillors to be 
effective Members and Community Leaders? 
 


